     Immunization Requirements for 7th Grade

The state of Kansas requires all 7th graders to have the Tdap (tetanus booster), Meningitis (ACWY) and both Hepatitis A (6 months apart) vaccines.  You may get these vaccinations at your child’s doctor’s office, most pharmacies (CVS, Walgreens, Walmart, Target), Johnson County Health Department and Health Partnership Clinic. 
If you are unsure if your student’s immunizations are up-to-date with the school, please visit ParentVue or call Nurse Waage at 913-780-7252.  
Immunizations are under the Health tab in ParentVue.  
Please get your child immunized and bring the record to the school, fax them at 913-780-7256 or email them to our school nurse, Mrs. Waage at kwaageot@olatheschools.org
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     Immunization Exclusion Dates:
The school nurse audits the immunization record of each new student and informs parents as soon as possible if additional boosters are needed (beyond showing proof of one each). Students must comply by the following dates or be excluded from school.
· The second Monday in October for students enrolled thru Aug. 31.
· The second Monday in January for students enrolled Sept. 1 through Nov. 30.
· The second Monday in April for students enrolled Dec. 1 through March 31.




     

